
WHY I WANT TO BE A PHLEBOTOMIST ESSAY

Why become a phlebotomist? If you like drawing blood from patients for medical purposes and do not want to go to
college for doing this, become a phlebotomist.

An elastic band is tied around the arm to make the veins more distinguishable. This made me want to
encounter the feeling that I was feeling by giving myself to these individuals even more. For help finding your
next allied health travel assignment, you need a great staffing agency. I became a CPhT and went to work right
away at my local hospital. Knowing that you assisted in saving lives of fellow Americans is a tremendous
feeling and one that any certified phlebotomy technician holds dear. You can grow professionally In the area
of phlebotomy, you are presented with a lot of opportunities. Phlebotomy can be an exciting career choice not
only because you can earn fast and work immediately after completing your training, but because it can
provide you fulfillment and purpose as well. Finding the vein can be one of the most difficult parts because
not everyone has visible veins. Plasma donation is a vital process for millions of Americans who suffer from
blood clotting and autoimmune problems. Here are a few things that you will learn while taking your
phlebotomy course. You also draw blood from patients in order to facilitate transfusions, donations, or
research efforts. You can easily apply to certificate programs Applying for phlebotomy training programs is
extremely easy. According to WebMD. Pressure is then applied to the section that was punctured and a cotton
ball to cease the bleeding. However, as time moved on I started to really enjoy school, my class and my
classmates. My mom always talks about how the time we visited before she passed away my grandma told her
to so whatever it was that she had to do just to make sure that her grandchildren were taken care of. It enabled
me to help people in a totally different way. Every day I came home from school, I would go and make sure
my mom was okay. After they are done with taking the blood, they have to label and deliver it to laboratories.
However, a certificate makes it easier for you to land the jobs and salary you desire. Keep going with this
thought and explain how there are many different ways a person can donate; from a blood aka whole blood
donation, to a double red blood cell donation, plasma, and plasma. Fortunately, today, we have phlebotomy,
which according to MedicineNet, is a medical procedure of obtaining blood from a vein. We get a great deal
of valuable information from blood and a small sample can tell us more about what is going on inside a person
than hours of external inspection can. Any type of essay. They work in laboratories, hospitals, clinics,
hospitals, community health centers, and etc. I started feeling more relaxed and realized that signing up was
the best thing I could have done. The steps of drawing blood are very tedious and take a lot of practice to
perfect. Rosser Ivy Tech Community College Phlebotomist I have always wanted to work in health care and
help people but I did not want to be a nurse or directly involved in individualized health plans.


